STATE OF ARIZONA

KaTie Hosss Orrice ofF THE GOVERNOR ExecuTtive OFFICE
GOVERNOR

May 19, 2023

Representative Ben Toma
Speaker of the House
1700 W Washington St.
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Re: HB2094

Speaker Toma,

I have vetoed HB2094. There are provisions of this bill that could have significant negative
public health impacts, including potentially increasing the risk of food-borne illness. While the
provisions within this bill related to food trucks operating in residential areas warrant future
discussion, they do not outweigh the public health risks this bill creates.

Sincerely,
..\M

Katie Hobbs
Governor
State of Arizona

cc:

President Petersen
Representative Payne
Chief Clerk of the House
Secretary of the Senate
Secretary Fontes
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